
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – April 1, 2020 
 

 
Team LTC, 
 
We received grim information over the last few days - our country now has more than twice as many 
confirmed COVID-19 cases as China, the White House and CDC forecasted high death tolls nationwide in 
the coming weeks, and we learned of the first death related to the virus in Sheboygan County today. In 
addition, Sheboygan County Public Health is currently working on a contact investigation associated with 
Sunny Ridge Nursing & Rehabilitation Center where two residents and an employee are confirmed positive 
with COVID-19. Things will be getting worse before they get better, and we will continue to prepare 
ourselves emotionally and mentally for that fact. 
 
Continue to practice social distancing, wash your hands frequently and thoroughly, avoid touching your 
face, sneeze or cough into your elbow, and disinfect frequently used items and surfaces. If you feel ill and 
need to self-quarantine, or if you contract the virus, please take care of yourself and your family, follow 
all instructions from healthcare officials, and contact the College Nurse, Renee Bruckschen at 920-693-
1111 or Renee.Bruckschen@gotoltc.edu. This information is kept confidential, and allows us to make sure 
everyone is doing OK and getting the help they need. 
 
Thanks, Paul Carlsen 
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